
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joint Supporters Group Statement – 14th July 2023 
 
 
 
With potentially a matter of days left until the National League revokes Southend United's 
licence, we have reached a critical juncture.  
 
The combined supporters' groups have therefore agreed to undertake immediate and direct action.  
 
We invite you to join us on the corner of Essex Way, Vicarage Hill and Benfleet Road this Saturday, 
15th July for a sensible and lawful protest. This will take place between 10am and 8pm and will be 
rolling in nature, giving fans the flexibility to come and go as they please or to join us for a while at 
a time that suits them. 
 
Bring your placards, signs, posters and leaflets and make your feelings clear, but a zero-tolerance 
policy on alcohol will be in effect. 
 
The damage that Ron Martin has done to our beloved football club is unforgiveable, and he must 
pay his debts and leave now. 


